
2nd October 2020 

In English, the children have been creating their own jungle adventure story.  They have 
created a storyboard and included the setting, new animal character, problem and resolution.  
Using their storyboard, they practised their speaking and listening skills by reading their 
story plot to the class…we have some very interesting story lines!   

 

 

 

 

 

In maths, we have been practising counting in 2’s, 5’s, 3’s and 10’s and using repeated 
addition.  We have tried to find patterns to help us when we are counting.  

We have used Daily 10 - Top Marks, to build on our mental maths skills, here is a link if you 
would like to practise at home: https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/daily10 

 

 

 

 

  

In music, we created a music score and performed our piece of music.  In computing, we have 
used Word to type up our captions for our comic strip pictures.  PE (dance), we have thought 
about how a balloon moves and practised moving like a balloon.  In RE, we have looked at the 
Islamic story of creation.   

In PSHE, we discussed responsibilities and explored how we can be responsible in class and in 
school.   

For your information 

Virtual Scooter Training – 14th October 

Spellings: Please help your child to practise their spellings ready for their Thursday test. 

COVID – should your child be off school whilst awaiting a test for COVID and require home 
learning, please use Bug Club, Mathletics and Times Tables Rockstars.  They can also 
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complete any outstanding home learning; carry out research linked to an area of our project 
(The Jungle) and practise spelling the Year 1 and 2 spelling words on Google Classroom.    

PE will take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please ensure your child is 
wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.             


